Office of the Fire Chief
312 W. Whitewater Street
Whitewater, Wisconsin 53190

www.whitewater-wi.gov
Telephone: (262) 473-0116

TO: Taylor Zeinert, Economic Development Director
FROM: AC Ryan Dion, Whitewater Fire/EMS @
RE: E. Main Court Development

DATE: 12 DEC 2024

Taylor:

The fire department is in support of the development of Lot 10B for commercial residential
dwellings. The addition of 60 market rate apartment units should not adversely impact service
delivery. Provided the final plans include a sprinkler system in accordance with NFPA 13, and the
addition of fire hydrants to serve the development, there are no concerns from our department.

Thank you.

AC Ryan Dion
Whitewater Fire/EMS



